PRI[D

PROPERTY MANAGEMENT

August 9, 2011
RE: National Mechanical Contractors
To Whom It May Concern:

I am writing this letter of recommendation as to my professional association
over many years with Richard Mortman. Mr. Mortman and his company
National Mechanical have demonstrated a high degree of professionalism,
and [ must say that we had nothing but exceptional fine dealings with them
and have found their services more than satisfactory.

I would recommend National Mechanical without any reservations.

Very truly yours,
Pride Property Management Corp.

Jeffrey Toplitsky
Director of Management
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